Studio 3-D Winter Newsletter
 
Happy 2024! All dance classes resume on January 8.  YAY!!!
Over break, several people emailed asking about recital dates.  That made me nervous that not everyone received the Fall Newsletter (or saw it on the bulletin board) with the Recital dates that was sent on 10/29.  Because I email in mass, some computers block the emails completely.
New plan: Billie Jo has emailed accounts individually so everyone will receive this information.
See below for the Fall Newsletter with recital dates & information.
Recital layout will NOT be posted on January 8 to give people time to let me know of conflicts they might have.
NEW DATE for getting recital conflicts to Debbie is January 19.
 
INCLEMENT WEATHER:
If weather is questionable, please check the Facebook page (Studio 3-D Lake Mills WI) or call the studio to find out if classes are canceled.  Cancelation does NOT always coincide with school closings because by the afternoon the weather/roads may be fine.  There will be an email sent and a message on the answering machine by 3:00pm if classes are canceled.  You will not be notified individually unless conditions deteriorate, you will receive a call one hour before your class in this situation.  Only the Wednesday & Friday morning classes will be canceled if Lake Mills PUBLIC schools are delayed or closed.  (608) 764-8069
 
Studio 3-D Fall Newsletter         emailed 10/29/23
3-D Calendar:  No Classes
Halloween:  Tuesday, October 31
Thanksgiving:  November 20-24
Holiday Break:  December 18-Jan 5
Winter Break:  February 26-March 1
Spring Break:  March 25-29
Recital 2024!!!
Recital Location:  Fort Atkinson PAC (High School)
925 Lexington Blvd.  Fort Atkinson
Recital #1:
Dress Rehearsal:  Saturday, April 6 Time TBD
Recital:  Friday, April 19, 6:00pm
Recital #2:
Dress Rehearsal:  Saturday, April 6 Time TBD
Recital:  Saturday, April 20, 1:00pm
Recital #3:
Dress Rehearsal:  Saturday, April 6 Time TBD
Recital:  Saturday, April 20, 6:00pm
 
Recital #4:
Dress Rehearsal:  Saturday, April 6 Time TBD
Recital:  Sunday, April 21, 1:00pm
If you have a conflict with a recital, please let Debbie know in writing by November 17 and she will try to schedule you for the recital that works.
Recital order will be posted by January 8.
Last week of classes:  April 22-26 (week after recitals)
Visitor's Week:  Monday, Dec. 11-Friday, Dec. 15
Family members welcome into the dance room to see the accomplishments of your dancer and a glimpse of joyful holiday dancing!
"The small child at dancing class may never become a professional dancer- but the courtesies and disciplines, as well as the joy in movement, will touch them forever."    ~Helen Thomson


